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Dear Parents, 

Cross Country 

 

Your child has been chosen to participate in a Cross Country Competition at Castle View 

School on Thursday 4th April.  We will be travelling by coach leaving at 1.30 and returning at 

approx. 4.00. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Cross Country Competition                       Please complete and return to Mrs Lane 

 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………..……………….…… in class ……..…... 

to take part in a Cross Country Competition at Castle View and to travel by coach.  We will 

arrive back to Northwick at approx. 4.00. 

 

 

My child will walk home    

 

My child will be collected    

 

My child will be going to Busy Bears      

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………Parent/Guardian. 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
(Foundation) 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

